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Docket No. 50-220 License No. DPR-63

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. B. G. Hooten

Executive Director
Nuclear Operations

c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-220/84-24

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. J. J. Kottan of
this office on October 22-26, 1984, at the Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station,
Unit 1, of activities authorized by NRC License No. DPR-63 and to the discus-
sions of our findings held by Mr. Kottan with Mr. J. Aldrich and others of your
staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this chemical and radiochemical measurements program
inspection are described in the NRC Region I Inspection Report which is enclosed
with this letter. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel,
and observations by the inspector.

In addition, our Mobile Laboratory was also brought to your site and used by
the inspector to make certain independent measurements. The basic purpose of
these independent measurements is to verify your capability for analyzing
radioactive effluents, and to achieve and maintain comparable methods of
analyses between your facility and the NRC. The complete data from these
measurements will be reported in a subsequent Inspection Report.

Our inspector also verified the steps you have taken to correct the
violation brought to your attention in the enclosure to our letter dated
September 18, 1981. We have no further questions regarding your action at
this time.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.
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No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original signed pt.- b, [o_M' *--
b Thomas T. Martin, Director
U Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report No. 50-220/84-24

cc w/ enc 1:
T. E. Lempges, Vice President, Nuclear Generation
T. Perkins, General Superintendent, Nuclear Generation
D. Palmer, Manager of Quality Assurance
T. Roman, Station Superintendent
J. Aldrich, Supervisor, Operations
W. Drews, Technical Superintendent
Troy B. Conner, Jr. Esquire
John W. Keib, Esquire
Director, Power Division
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York

bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encis)
DPRP Section Chief
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